
SCHOOL WIDE PAJAMA DAY 

 
Last minute PJ announcement.  The K’s and some grade 1’s 
were having a relaxed PJ day tomorrow and as I wandered 
around the school and saw all the excitement for tonight’s 
trick or treating I thought “Wouldn’t it be nice for all of us to 
have a relaxed dress day tomorrow”? So, feel free to slip into 
some comfy PJ’s; students, teachers, EA/ABA’s and parents. 

**Please also remember our Pumpkins for Pigs. Bring your 
pumpkin tomorrow to be taken out to a farm in Aldergrove to 
treat the pigs to a yummy meal. Pumpkins must not have any 
wax or felt pen markers on them. THANK YOU! 


